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M i s s i o n  S t a t e m e n t :  T o  l i v e ,  l o v e  a n d  l e a r n  i n  t h e  f o o t p r i n t s  o f  J e s u s .  
 
               9th December 2024 
Dear Families, 
 

Thank you 
Thank you so much for supporting the Key Stage Two Christmas Performances last week. It has been wonderful to pass 
on your praise to the children for their very hard work and preparation. I would also like to thank our Saint Norbert’s 
staff team, and our fantastic PTA, for all they have done to facilitate the performances and enable the children to 
showcase their talents. We are so proud of the children and really value the community spirit which surrounds our 
school. 
 

We very much look forward to watching our Foundation and Class 3 Performance, which takes place on Wednesday 
this week. 
 
Reminder - Christmas Parties 
Children from Nursery (Class 1), Reception (Class 2) and Class 3 will have their Christmas Party on Monday next 
week, 16th December. Children from Classes 4 and 5 will have their party on the afternoon of Wednesday 18th 
December. Children should come to school in uniform on the morning of their party but can bring party clothes to 
change into at lunchtime.   
 

School Crossing Patrol 
The School Crossing Patrol will not be outside school on the afternoon of Monday 16th December. Please do take 
extra care when crossing the road outside school at this busy time. 
 
Reminder – After-School Activity Clubs 
If you would like your child to take part in any of the clubs explained in my letter dated 26th November, could you 
please complete the links sent out so that places can be confirmed. 
 
Reminder – Goldstar Out of School Club 
The Out of School Club will not be open on Friday 20th December as previously confirmed. All children should be 
collected at 3pm so please do not make a booking for this day. Thank you. 
 
Cinderella and Christmas Activities – Street Beat Dance Academy and North Lincolnshire Council 
Please find attached information from Street Beat Dance Academy regarding their pantomime and Christmas 
Activities. SEND courses available through North Lincolnshire Council in the New Year are also attached. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
A Dawson 


